
 

OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: GOVERNOR 

FROM: RILEY 

SUBJECT: 10/31/02 PRESS CONFERENCE TO ANNOUNCE DHS/BARKSDALE READING INSTITUTE 

PARTNERSHIP FOR KAGAN STUDY 

DATE: 10/28/2002 

CC: FILE 

I’ve prepared the attached information for Lee Ann and John to prepare for Thursday’s 
11:00 a.m. press conference to announce the early childhood study in partnership with the 
Barksdale Reading Institute.  I will be out of town with Bill at the ARC’s No Child Left 
Behind fall meeting.  Lee Ann asked me to fax this info to you so that you can alert her to 
any changes that you would like made. 
 
Thanks!   

 

 

 


